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The following comment was submited via PUCWeb: 
 
Name: Laurie Williams 
Submission Time: Jun 16 2023  3:27PM 
Email: lmwilliams1951@yahoo.com 
Telephone: 509-218-0362 
Address: P O Box 2438 
Post Falls, ID 83877 
 
Name of U�lity Company: Avista 
 
Case ID: AVU-E-23-01 
 
Comment: "It was reported this morning that Avista is reques�ng a rate hike for Idaho residen�al 
customers of 11.9% star�ng this September. The ar�cle said Avista stated this rate hike request was "fair 
and reasonable." If infla�on numbers recently reported were 4%, then this request is NOT fair and 
reasonable. The u�lity company thinks we have unlimited income. Their request is UNCONSCIONABLE! 
And it is far from reasonable. There are a great number of elderly re�red persons in North Idaho that 
have fixed incomes. Perhaps Avista should have a fixed income. I sincerely hope the Commissioners deny 
this request...contrary to what some poli�cos believe, "GREED IS NOT GOOD." Greed is insidious and is 
working to destroy this great na�on! I am a na�ve Idahoan. Thank you for your considera�on. Please say 
"no" to Avista." 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

mailto:lmwilliams1951@yahoo.com

